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DEAR PARENTS,

Last month, the Kids enjoyed handing out Valentines at our class party.
We also had visits from a Doctor and a Librarian.

Thanks to everyone who participated in our family fun night. The kids enjoyed
reading lots of Dr.Seuss books.

This month we will look at changes that happen in the spring. Everyone is looking
forward to spending more time outside.

Our themes will be outer space and St. Patrick's Day. during our unit on planets
and seeds, the kids will be planting marigold seeds. They will be observing the growth
process of plants

SINCERELY,
MS. GWEN
MS. TRANG
MS. NASTA

DATES TO REMEMBER:
March 26ths Easter Party
March 29th: Closed for Good Friday




